
 
 

 

SRT-Legacy Connector Advisory Group 
Meeting Recap 

 
April 7 - 8, 2022 

 

The Legacy Connector Advisory Group met in Legacy Park on the afternoon of April 7th to walk through the 
park to experience the topography and site features influencing the preliminary design of the trail. The site 
walk provided the design team the opportunity to highlight key constraints and opportunities that exist in 
the park and it gave the Advisory Group the opportunity to express concerns and ask questions. 
 
The following day on April 8th, the Advisory Group reconvened on a Zoom call. The purpose of the call was 
to review the community survey results, the draft design principles, and the preliminary alignment studies. 
The discussion included understanding the intended usage of the trail, concerns around parking and trail 
access, impacts to existing park features and landscaping, and trail design elements. 
 
The Advisory Group will meet again in early June to review design progress and offer input on site details 
such as landscaping, materials, and lighting. 
 
The timeline for the opening of the City and County’s Greenline of the Prisma Health Swamp Rabbit Trail is 
projected for December 2022.  The activation of the Legacy Connector is projected for late spring or early 
summer 2023. 
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